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These pictures give only a brief look at

our upper school faculty. There is no way

to show the hard work that they do while

preparing a lesson, or the countless hours

that they spend making out references for

college. Also, much of their time is spent in

worrying about students and talking with

parents. They have put much time and

energy into making the year 74-75 pro-
ductive and on behalf of the student body,

the annual staff would like to give them

many thanks.

MRS. DON GUNTER
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